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June 18, 2010 Teleconference
Agenda:
1. Call to Order, Patent Notification

2. Ballot Status - Editor
3. Schedule Plan
4. Adjourn


Please review the documents at the following links prior to the call:

-  IEEE Patent Policy - http://standards.ieee.org/board/pat/pat-slideset.ppt
-  Affiliation FAQ - http://standards.ieee.org/faqs/affiliationFAQ.html
-  Anti-Trust FAQ - http://standards.ieee.org/resources/antitrust-guidelines.pdf 
-  Ethics - http://www.ieee.org/portal/cms_docs/about/CoE_poster.pdf
Notes – Friday, June 18, 2010
Attendees: Mark Hamilton (Polycom), Bill Marshall (AT&T), Dorothy Stanley (Aruba Networks), Adrian Stephens (Intel)
1. Chair called meeting to order: 10:05 Eastern
Chair called attention to the patent policy slides. Are there any questions on the slides?

None

Chair asked: Are there any patent claim(s)/patent application claim(s) and/or the holder of patent claim(s)/patent application claim(s) that the participant believes may be essential for the use of that standard? 
None brought forward

Are there any additions to the proposed agenda? No changes proposed.
2. TG Status
The Working Group Letter Ballot on Draft 4.0 is currently underway and closes Friday, June 25th. In the editorial review to prepare Draft 4.0, inconsistencies were found in the 11.3 changes, so expect more work there; also there’s an issue that the changes introduced re: failed auth/assoc reverses an earlier decision (Bill Marshall). Bill to contact Mike Montemurro and Jon Rosdahl to review rationale, and develop agreed text to bring in to the July meeting.
3. Discussion of schedule.
Adrian has prepared https://mentor.ieee.org/802.11/dcn/10/11-10-0706-00-000m-revmb-planning.doc to describe several scenarios. Key decisions are

· When to incorporate 11p, and

· Is requesting conditional approval in July needed?
Discussion:

· Review of the two scenarios shown, Incorporate 11p prior to SB, and after SB.

· Note – draft numbering in the document (10-707) is off/low by one.

· Unclear that conditional approval is beneficial in the first case, if 11p introduced
in Draft 5. Without conditional approval, following the current process, would have 

· D5 out of the July meeting, with TGp, 

· D6 out of the Sept meeting, and 

· D6 (unchanged) out of the Nov meeting. 

· Initial SB Dec-Jan, process comments at Jan 2011 meeting

· With conditional approval, and the accelerated process, could have 

· D5 out of the July meeting, with TGp

· D6 at the end of August/early Sept/out of Sept meeting -depends on whether comments could all be addressed in August/early Sept to produce D6 (nothing to do at Sept mtg), 

· D6(unchanged)  late Sept/early Oct/out of Sept Meeting
· Initial SB mid Oct – Nov/Nov-Dec, (likely still) process comments at the Jan 2011 meeting
· With conditional approval, and not introducing 11p, and accelerated process
· Out of the July meeting with D5

· Recirculate D5 unchanged in September

· Initial SB Oct, process comments in November meeting

· Concern that there will be an objection to proceeding to SB prior to integrating published amendment (11p), causing additional ballot cycles. 
· If we include 11p, then 11z would come along (publication anticipated end October) and we’d have to incorporate it in WGLB. Then 11v and 11u. 
· Will have at least one approved, un-incorporated ballot for some time; incorporating will increase number of ballot cycles. 

· The requirement is that the published amendments are incorporated into the published amendment, will do this, only discussion is on the timing.
· All drafts are available in the members’ area during the SB process. If members have comments, and are not part of the SB ballot pool, the Chair will submit comments to SB on their behalf.

· Propose to proceed with a plan to

· Incorporate 11p (and other published amendments) after the initial SB

· Request conditional approval for SB at the July meeting

· Chair to socialize this plan with Lee (TGp) and Menzo (TGz)

· Socialize the plan at the July meeting, so members are not surprised

4. Next call

The authorized call is on Friday, July 9th 
5. Adjourned at 1145 Eastern. 
References:



Abstract


This document contains the meeting notes from the TGmb teleconference held June 18, 2010.
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